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Mono council passed the following resolution during their September 14, 2021 regarding
implementing a vaccination policy.
 
Resolution #7-19-2021
Moved by Fred Nix, Seconded by Ralph Manktelow
 
WHEREAS, Council has reviewed the Vaccination Policy report prepared by the County of Dufferin
dated September 9, 2021;
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that Town staff be directed to work with Dufferin County to develop and
implement a COVID-19 Vaccination Policy in consultation with Wellington Dufferin Guelph Public
Health;
AND THAT Proof of Vaccination Status or proof of medical exemption or proof of exemption under the

Ontario Human Rights Code will be required by November 1st, 2021.
"Carried"
 
 

Fred Simpson
Clerk
Town of Mono
519.941.3599, 234
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